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November 17, 2001

Attention: Secretary Mr. S. P. Verma

Satyam Swami Vivekanda Jankalyan Society 

64, Sarat Bose Rd,

Calcutta 700025

Dear Mr. Verma,

I am very happy to inform you on behalf of Asha for Education that we have approved a funding of $1,500 to support Save The Child Home project located at Thakurpukur, 24 Parganas South, West Bengal (India). Asha for Education is also considering future support for this project upon positive feedback. 

Asha for Education is a registered charity in the United States of America. We trust that these funds will be used for the purposes outlined in your proposal. Specifically, we would like your organization to use them during 2001-2002 for Secondary School development, education, shelter, food, clothes and healthcare for children. We trust that this payment will be useful to you in helping the children of Save the Children Home with whom you serve.

Kindly communicate back with us once you receive the prior permission under FCRA from the Government of India to receive funds from us. Asha for Education wishes you continued success in your efforts and we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Pankaj Paranjpe
[Asha for Education]
